
   

www.ramara.ca 

 

 

NOTICE 

Temporary Water Service Disruption 

Old Indian Trail  

Please be advised that properties on Old Indian Trail may have no water 
service on Thursday, July 4 beginning at 9:00 a.m. for water distribution 
system repairs.  

Please be prepared for water pressure losses and/or no water throughout the day on Thursday, 
July 4 while we repair a failed hydrant and secondary valve.  Water may need to be shut off on 
Friday, July 5 should the scheduled work gets pushed to Friday.   

During this scheduled time, you will be unable to access any water service; for example, water 
from your sinks, shower or flushing the toilet. You are encouraged to plan accordingly for this by 
storing water during the interruption. Your sewer service will not be affected, meaning you can 
pour water down the drain from a container.  

When water service is restored, water remains safe to drink; however, coloured water and air in 
the plumbing may be present.  

Customers are encouraged to flush their water lines with cold water once work is complete to 
address potential pressure loss and coloured water. 

The Township of Ramara appreciates the cooperation and understanding of its residents during 
this important repair work. 

Please get in touch with staff if you require further information.  

Township of Ramara Infrastructure Department 

E: dmarks@ramara.ca | T: 705-484-5374 ext. 285 

Dated: June 25, 2024 


